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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 

PROJECT:    O’BRIEN SUBDIVISION     
PROJECT NO.:   20-05 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 11, BLOCK 1, LOT 92.42 
REVIEW DATE:   28 APRIL 2020 
MEETING DATE:   7 MAY 2020 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:  ENGINEERING & SURVEYING PROPERTIES 
 

1. The plan depicts “approximate wetland boundary”.  The wetland is part of the large NYSDEC 
regulated North of Orange Lake.  The wetland boundary must be delineated by NYSDEC 
personnel, surveyed and validated by the NYSDEC. The wetland has a 100 foot adjacent 
buffer which must be added to the plan.  
 

2. The well servicing Lot #1 is shown in an area which was reputedly transferred to the owner by 
the Town of Newburgh during a roadway dedication. A title search should be performed to 
determine the lot boundary. 
 

3. A note should be added to the plan requiring stakeout of the house, well and septic system 
with a plot plan submitted to the Building Department prior to Building Permit. This is required 
as the proposed improvements are at the minimum setback required. 
 

4. The Applicant may request the waiver of the topo in the wetland areas. 
 

5. Highway Superintendent comments on the driveway location should be received. 
 

6. Subdivision plat signed by surveyor of record is required. 
 

7. Subdivision system design should show lowest sewerable elevation and finished floor 
elevations as system is at similar grade as house. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
PJH/kbw 
 
























































